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Minutes of the Summit Hill School 161 Board of Education Workshop Meeting 
that was held on Monday, March 5, 2012 at the Administration Center. 
 
The President, Mary Kenny, called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M.  Members in 
attendance were Mr. Doyle, Mrs. Wildeveld, Mrs. Kenny, Mrs. Lenz, Mrs. 
Murphy, Mr. Perros and Mrs. Borgens.  Also in attendance were: Mrs. Rains, Mr. 
Martin, and Ms. Egan 
 
Public Comments 
  
 A public comment was made by Rich Marron regarding holding a Workshop 
 meeting on Casimir Pulaski day which is a holiday. 
 

 Mrs. Kenny called for a 10 minute recess.  Time was 6:10 P.M.   
 Mrs. Rain left the meeting at 6:10 P.M.  
 At 6:20 P.M. Mrs. Kenny state that they would continue with the recess until 
 Mrs. Rains returned.   
 Mrs. Rains returned at 6:39 P.M. 
 
 Mrs. Rains stated that she had spoken to legal counsel and they advised that 
 the open meetings act intends that we provide notice 48 hours along with an 
 agenda, and that has been done. The meeting place is to be accessible and 
 open to the public and that has occurred as well.  We have held Workshop on 
 non-work days throughout the years but with the issue raised we will 
 reschedule for a future meeting date.  The district officials are sorry for the 
 error and we have been working seven days a week for the last several months 
 on district finances. 
  

 
A motion was made by Mr. Perros and seconded by Mrs. Murphy to adjourn the 
workshop meeting.  After a voice vote, the meeting was adjourned.  The time was 
6:40 P.M. 
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